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September 15,20ll

Mr. Jutaro Sakamoto, President
Society for Promotion of Japanese Diplomacy

Dear Mr. Sakamoto-

Koror State Government-Solid Waste Management Offrce in the Republic of Palau
would like to express its gratitude for the donations by the Society for Promotion of Japanese
Diplomacy (SPJD) for the used 2 Ton Nissan and 4 Ton Mitsubishi compacting garbage trucks
and two 2Ton Recycling trucks from the most honorable cities of Kameyama and O'Ome. These
trucks will be essential in expanding our waste collection capacity and more importantly help us
in our efforts to improve our solid waste management system and promote a 3R (Reduce, Reuse,
Recycle) society in the state of Koror.

I would like to add that in the past two years our office has been implementing a project
called o'Waste Segregation Stations" in eflorts to recycle and reduce waste to our landfill. These
are concrete structures that are constructed throughout the hamlets in the state of Koror where
residences segregate their waste at home and then drop them in the station bins accordingly.
Your donations will be instrumental in our recycling efforts along with the said project.

Once again we thank you and the Government and people of Japan for your continuous
support and we look forwards to more future collaborations in the efforts to preserve and
improve our environment for generations to come.

Attached are photos of the 4 trucks in front of the Recycling Center.

Technical & Recycling Supervisor, SWMO
Department of Public Works
Koror State Govemment
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Cordiallv Yours.

Mr.lelbv P. Etibek
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